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                                                                                                                                                   Tuesday 23rd May 2023 
 

Year 5 and 6 Important Information 
 

 
Dear parents/carers,  
 
I am writing to keep you informed of the staffing situation related to our Year 5 and 6 pupils.   
 
To ensure consistency and to support both year groups, Mrs. Kenny will remain in Year 6 until the end of the 
Summer Term.  
 
Mr. Pennington will continue to teach in 5K on a Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday, with our Higher-Level 
Teaching Assistants covering on Thursday and Friday.  
 
Miss Smith and Mrs. Jackman will remain with their current classes. Mrs. Kenny will continue to oversee Year 
5/6 in her role as Phase Lead. 
 
If you have any questions relating to this news, please do not hesitate to contact myself or Mr. Trotter.  
 

We thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 
 
Luci Clapton 
Head of School 
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